Donna Conkling

From: John M <johnvmooney@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 10:30 PM
To: Mayor; Clerk's Department

Subject: Article 78 & 2016 Reevaluation

Dear Mr. Mayor-

The reevaluation 2016 has been a travesty and by your own admission a mistake. With this in mind the Village of
Scarsdale should forgo any more cost of defending the indefensible and settle the suit.

There is widespread dissatisfaction with the entire process in the community. The suit is not about one or two people as
some have started to insinuate recently. Do the right thing; do not spend tax dollars to defend the village against the
Article 78. It should have never gotten to this point if everyone was doing their job. The suit will be costly to both sides
and will further exemplify the trustee’s inability to act on this issue in the best interest of ALL taxpayers.

Thank you,

John Mooney
178 Bradley Rd



